
 

 

           

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Tuesday, September 29 

 
Attention all 7th & 8th grade students who would like to work in the Student Store this year but DID NOT last 
year:  You can pick up an application outside of B-2.  All applications are due back to Mrs. Brown or Mrs. 

Snyder in B-2 by October 1! 

 
The Art Club general information meeting will be held on Tuesday, September, 29th after school until 

3 pm in ROOM E-4.  Anyone interested in joining the Art Club, please plan to attend this 

meeting.  Application instructions and projects will be discussed.  Former Art Club members should 

plan on attending and completing a new application.  If you are unable to attend, please see Mrs. 

Lister in room E-4 on Monday or Tuesday during HOMEROOM to pick up your application and 
information.” 

 

Middle School Drama tryouts will be held on Monday, September 28th and Tuesday, September 29th in the 

middle school cafeteria from 2:15-3 p.m. Students should come prepared with their script and music on a 

CD or in a digital format. If you have any questions, see Mrs. Beirne in B-1 or Mrs. Patterson in A-8.   

 
FCCLA will be meeting in room E-3 on Tuesday, September 29 until 3 pm.  If you are planning in 

participating in our Cupcake Challenge, you are REQUIRED to attend.  We will be researching and 

choosing recipes.  New members are always welcome, come see what FCCLA is all about! 

See you Tuesday after school! 

 
Anyone interested in trying out for SRMS cheerleading, there will be an informational meeting on 
Wednesday, September 30th at 2:30pm in room C-16. 
 
The History Buffs will hold its first meeting this Tuesday after school in room E-2. Returning members and 
prospective new members should plan to attend this meeting. See Mr. Moore or Mr. Smith if you have any 
questions." 

 

 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


